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(NAPSA)—The Federal Trade
Commission (FTC) estimates that
between 500,000 and 650,000
Americans annually are victims of
identity fraud or identity theft.
More than half of those who report
their experience to the FTC have
discovered the identity theft in
multiple accounts—credit cards,
cell phones, auto loans, leases, etc.

According to a recent survey
conducted by Farmers Insurance
Group, most consumers say they
dutifully check their credit card
and bank statements, tear up
receipts that contain their account
numbers and even check their
credit reports on a regular basis.

Yet, even with this awareness,
seven in 10 Americans surveyed
admit they are doing nothing to
protect their various accounts
from identity thieves.  

“Identity fraud or identity theft
can cost the victims not only thou-
sands of dollars, but hours upon
hours of their time in clearing
their accounts,” said Bruce Ban-
ick, Director of Fire Product Man-
agement at Farmers Insurance
Group in Los Angeles. “And, it has
increased 15-fold in the last ten
years.”

Farmers Insurance has devel-
oped a policy to assist in the cost of
repairing the credit errors caused
by these crimes. The Identity
Fraud Expense Coverage, which
can be added to your homeowner’s
insurance, offers up to $15,000 to
cover expenses incurred as a
result of identity theft.

The policy includes money for
notarizing expenses, certified
mail, lost wages, long distance
telephone calls and loan applica-
tion and attorney fees.

“Most people don’t even realize
there is such a thing as ‘Identity
Theft Insurance,’” Banick said.
“At least, they don’t until it has
happened to them.” 

Here, according to Farmers
Insurance, are ways consumers
can avoid identity theft:

• Do not give out personal
information, such as credit card
numbers, on the phone or over the
Internet unless you have initiated
the contact or personally know the
individual making the request.
Identity thieves could pose as
bank officials, Internet providers
or credit card company represen-
tatives. If someone has a right to
this information (such as your
bank), they already should have it
and should not need to request it
over the phone.

• Report lost or stolen checks
immediately and properly store
canceled checks. Examine new
checks to be sure none were stolen
during shipment and store them
in a safe and secure location.

• Destroy unused financial
solicitations before discarding
them. Tear up other financial doc-
uments such as statements or
receipts before discarding them.

• Guard your Automated Teller
Machine (ATM) number and treat
your receipts with care. Leaving
them behind or throwing them in
the trash could leave them vulner-
able to thieves, who could use
them to access your accounts.

• Make sure your mailbox is
secure. Properly remove mail
when it has been delivered. Iden-
tity thieves often raid mailboxes
to obtain credit card offers and
financial statements.

• Contact the major credit
reporting companies at least once
a year to review your file. A copy
of your credit report is available
for a small fee. The three major
credit bureaus are:

✓ Equifax, Atlanta, GA: 1-800-
685-1111;

✓ TransUnion, Springfield, PA:
1-800-916-8800; and

✓ Experian, Allen, TX: 1-800-
682-7654.

Farmers Insurance Group of
Companies includes the nation’s
third-largest home and auto
insurers. Headquartered in Los
Angeles and doing business in 41
states, the Farmers Insurance
Group of Companies provides
home, auto, business, life insur-
ance and financial services to
more than 10 million households
through 17,000 exclusive and
independent agents and district
managers.

For more information on iden-
tity fraud expense coverage, see
your local Farmers Insurance
agent.

Are You A Prime Candidate For Identity Theft?
Most Americans Know About The Problem But Fail To Take Action

Securely protecting your per-
sonal information is the first step
in preventing identity theft.

(NAPSA)—When was the last
time you peed in a cup? For most
Americans, the answer is not
recently enough, according to the
National Kidney Foundation
(NKF). Although one in nine
American adults—more than 20
million people—have kidney dis-
ease, most don’t know it. Another
20 million Americans are at an
increased risk of developing kid-
ney disease. But that simple urine
test can detect kidney disease
years before symptoms occur. 

The National Kidney Founda-
tion is teaming up with Bayer
Diagnostics to offer a free brochure
on urinalysis. 

“This inexpensive urinalysis
test is rarely included in routine
medical checkups,” says William
F. Keane, MD, NKF president.
“But early detection is critical
because it allows for early treat-
ment, which may prevent the dis-
ease’s progression. Although
someone may have kidney disease
for years, there might not be any
symptoms until it reaches an
advanced stage, leaving few
options for treatment. Untreated,
many forms of kidney disease can
lead to kidney failure, requiring
dialysis or a kidney transplant to
survive.”

A urinalysis can be done during
a routine visit to the doctor or
clinic. A small sample of urine pro-
vides information regarding the
kidney’s overall health. One
strong indicator of kidney prob-
lems is an excess amount of pro-
tein in the urine. To test for this,
doctors use a chemically treated
strip, or dipstick, that changes
color when dipped into the urine.
A ratio urine test estimates the
amount of protein excreted in the
urine in a day and avoids the need
to collect a 24-hour urine sample.

“Healthy kidneys filter wastes
and excess fluid from the body
while retaining what it needs, such
as proteins—our bodies’ building
blocks,” said Dr. Keane. When the
kidneys begin to fail, protein is no
longer retained properly and it

begins to appear in the urine.
A urinalysis is particularly

important for people who have an
increased risk of developing kid-
ney disease. You’re at risk if you:

• have diabetes
• have high blood pressure
• are a senior citizen
• have a family history of kid-

ney disease
• are African American, His-

panic, Asian American or Ameri-
can Indian. 

A urinalysis can also detect the
following potential problems:

• Red blood cells may signal
chronic kidney disease, kidney
stones, infection, bladder cancer
or a blood cell disorder such as
sickle cell disease.

• Glucose (sugar) is usually a
sign of diabetes.

• Bacteria and white blood
cells are signs of infection, vaginal
or bladder disease.

• Abnormal acid levels may
indicate chronic kidney disease or
other problems such as kidney
stones or urinary infections.  

To receive the brochure, contact
the National Kidney Foundation at
(800) 622-9010 or www.kidney.org.

Simple Urine Test Could Save Your Life

Americans should have regu-
lar urinalysis tests to check for
kidney disease.

(NAPSA)—When women con-
sider starting a family, they often
talk to their doctor about what to
eat and which nutritional supple-
ments to take. However, what
many couples fail to realize is that
a similar conversation should be
taking place between the prospec-
tive father and his health care
provider.

That’s because men can im-
prove their overall health, as well
as the likelihood of conceiving a
healthy child, through diet and, in
some cases, dietary supplements.

Between 20 to 30 percent of all
couples, at least once in their
lives, experience what is known
as subfertility. Subfertile couples
are healthy couples who take
longer than expected to conceive;
studies show that sperm qual-
ity—a major component of male
reproductive health—may be a
factor for as many as 40 percent
of these couples.

“Statistically speaking, infertil-
ity is as likely to be a reproductive
glitch in the male as it is in the
female,” said Pamela Madsen,
executive director of the American
Infertility Association (AIA).

A dietary supplement, such as
Proxeed™, helps support male
reproductive health by providing
essential nutrients, including L-

carnitine (LC) fumarate, acetyl-
L-carnitine (ALC) HCl, fructose
and citric acid. Both LC and ALC
play a role in the maintenance of
optimum sperm quality.

Fructose is one of the major
energy-yielding substances pre-
sent in human seminal fluid and
citric acid is a key intermediary in
the major energy producing path-
ways used by body tissues.

Proxeed is available without a
prescription. For best results, two
packets of the citrus-flavored sup-
plement should be taken each day,
mixed in a cold beverage, apple-
sauce or yogurt.

For more information, visit
www.proxeed.com or call toll-free
1-888-PROXEED (776-9333).

Supplements May Have Surprising Benefits

Fatherhood may begin by
making some healthy lifestyle
changes.

OF NUTRITION(NAPSA)—In the search for a
job, the interview is often the sin-
gle most important factor in get-
ting the position. According to the
experts at Adecco, one of the
world’s largest staffing compa-
nies, you should always arrive
early. Bring an extra copy of your
resume and dress professionally.
Be enthusiastic. Ask questions
about the company. To learn more
about how Adecco can help you
land a job, visit www.usadecco.
com.

Many people aren’t aware of
the money-saving and tax advan-
tages that make a home equity
line of credit the smart way to
meet financial obligations, say
experts at DeepGreen Bank, a fed-
eral savings bank, which conducts
business at www.deepgreenbank.
com. A home equity line of credit
lets homeowners borrow at lower
interest rates and gain valuable
tax deductions. Additionally, home
equity lines can be used for a wide
range of purposes, and provide
easy and fast access to cash when
the financial need arises.

If you haven’t thought about
depositing without standing in
line at the teller window—soon it
will be easier and more secure
than ever to do so at the ATM.
Convenient, advanced ATMs can
go way beyond simply dispensing
cash. With patented check image
receipt and capture technology
from the NCR Corporation, when-

ever you put a check or cash into
the ATM, you walk away with a
picture of the deposit printed on
the receipt. You not only receive
an image of any checks deposited,
but if you put cash in, your
receipt will list each note by
denomination. For more informa-
tion on the self-service (ATM)
industry, check out NCR’s Web site
at www.ncr.com.

This season’s collection from
Polo Jeans Company Ralph Lau-
ren includes sexy, surfer-inspired
pieces in vibrant pinks, blues and
yellows; Mexican-inspired shorts
and T-shirts for men in Fiesta
Orange, Hammock Green and
Turquoise; Classic black and
white Mediterranean linens and
natural denims for women; and
low-rise signature bootcut jeans.
To learn more about these and
other Polo Jeans Co. Ralph Lau-
ren styles, visit www.polo.com.

(NAPSA)—Two hues spell dis-
tinction this season—black and
white. Brands like Emma James
capture the sleek, clean spectator
look in a variety of classic styles
that won’t pull on the purse
strings. For information on where
to find Emma James fashions,
call 1-800-555-9838. 

A cleaning offensive—weekly
vacuuming, dry carpet cleaning
every four to six months—is the
best defense against soil and aller-
gen accumulation, say experts at
Racine Industries, Inc. One effec-
tive way to keep carpets clean and
extend their length of use is the do-
it-yourself HOST dry cleaning sys-
tem. For information, call 800-558-
9439 and ask customer service for
the D-I-Y dealer or professional
cleaner nearest you, or visit
www.hostcarpetcleaning.com.




